Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education _
National Capital Region i, onan
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLSH e }!j
San Francisco HS Compd., Nueva Ecija St., ,
Bago Bantay, Quezon City

August 26,2011
MEMORANDUM TO:

Asst. Schools Division Superintendents
Division/District Supervisors
Elementary/Secondary School Principals
Head Teachers and Teachers In-Charge

Attached is Regional Letter No. 308 dated August 22, 2011, relative to the letter of Ms. Rhodora
F. Nicdao, Director, Ateneo Teacher Center, Ateneo de Manila University School of Social Sciences,
Katipunan Avenue, Loyola Heights, Quezon City, regarding the Symposium for Administrators and
Teachers of Public Schools in the National Capital Region, entitled “Celebrating 25 years of
Empowering Educators,” to be held on September 3, 2011 from 8:00 am to 11:30 am at Ricardo and
Dr. Rosita Leong Hall, Ateneo de Manila University, Loyola Heights, Quezon City, for the information
and guidance of all concerned. :

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

A

@Zﬁi@%i%{
CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

Incls.: as stated

RAC/gsm
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Republika ng Pilipinas

(Republic of the Philippines)
KAGAWARAN NG EDUKASYOR
(DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION) ' o
PAMBANSANG PUNONG REHIYON "g B A
(NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION) N pes. OIS
Daang Misamis, Bago Bantay, Lungsod Quezon .~ [~

(Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City)

nmx’-w-,u .

Aucust 32 2011
i
To:  Schools Division Superintendents

Dear Sir / Madam:

Attached is a communication from Ms. Rhodora F. \H dao sreuor Ateneo
Teacher Center, Ateneo De Manila University School of Soctal Sciences, Katipunan
Avenue, Lovola Heights, Quezon City regarding the Sympesium for Administrators
and Teachers of Public Schogls in the National Capital Region, entitled “Celebrating
25 Years of Empowering Educators,” on September 3, 2011 from 8:00 am to 11:30 am
at Ricardo and Dr. Rosita Leong Hall, Ateneo de Manila University, Loyola Heights
Quezon City, the content of which is self-explanatory, for the information and guidance
of all concerned.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

Schools Division Supenniendent
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Regional Director
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Regional Letter No.
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LERT-TEACHER CENTER  FAX MO, (@32 4265983 Aus.

ATENEO DE MANILA UNIVERSITY
SCHOOL OF SOCIAL SCIENCES
ATENEC TEACHER CENTER

-in-Charge
ce of the Regional Director
DepEd-NCR

Dear Dr. Ruiz

16 2811 83:3vFM Pl

Katipunan Avenue, Layola Heqghes
Cuezon City. Philippines 1108

P.0. Box 152, Maxdla, Philippines
THONE (+832) 428 6001 axr 523075231

- TELEFAX [+637) 476 3283

URL socsei.

EMAIL sduc_an@admu.sduph

The Ateneo Teacher Center (ATC) will hold a symposium cn {5 25% anniversarv

with the theme “Celebrating 25 years of Empowering Educators”, The symposium

will be held atthe Ricardo and Dr. Rosita Leong Hall, Ateneo de Manila University

on September 3, 2011 from 8:30 ar to 11:30 am. We have invited Dr. Isagani Cruz,

Director of the Teachers Academy of Far Eastern University , to give a talk on the
N B

K +12 Program. We would like to invite you and the administrators and teachers of

the public schools in the National Capital Region to share this momentous event

with us. Attached is the invitation for the schools,
Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours,

Rhedora F. Niedao
Director

Ateneo Teacher Center
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FROM :ADMU-EDU'C DEPT-TEACHER CEMTER. FAX NO. (832 4265983 Aug, 16 2811 11:37AM P2

Katipunan Avenua, Loyola Haights

ATENEO DE MANILA UNIVERSITY ~ Quen G Puippnastits

SCHOOL OF SOCIAL SCIENCES PHONE (+682) 426 6001 axt. 5230/ 5251
ATENEO TEACHER CENTER . URL s vl

EMAIL educ_atrBadimu.ediph

st

July 28, 2011

Dear Colleague,

The Ateneo Teacher Center {(ATC) will hold a symposium on its 25% anniversary
with the theme “Celebrating 25 years of Empowering Educators”. The symposium
will be held at the Ricardo and Dr. Rosita Leong Hall Auditorium,* Ateneo de
Manila University on September 3, 2011 from 8:30 am to 11:30 am. We have invited
Dr. lsagani Cruz, Director of the Teachers Academy of Far Eastern University, to
give atelk onthe K +12 Program. We would like to invite you and your teachers
to share this momentous event with us.

Please confirm your attendance on or before August 25, 2011, call or fax 426-5983;
426-6001 local 5230 or 5231 look for Fe or Ahrren.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours,

4{%&?{&5
Rhodora F. Nicdao
Director
Ateneo Teacher Center

*Please enter gate 2 for easy access to the venue.
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FROM ADMU-SDUC DEPT-TEACHER CENTER  FAX NI, B35 4265983

»

The Ateneo Teacher Center and tha Education Depariment
' of the £
School of Bocial Seiences, Ataneo de Manila Univarsity

cordinlly invite you to the

25th Anniversary Celebration

of the

Ateneo Teacher Center

Theme: Celebrating 25 Years of Empowering Teachers

Ricarde and Dr. Rosita Leong Hall Auditorium
teneo de Manila University, Loyoia Haights, Quezen City
September 3, 2011, Saturday
8:30 amto 11:30 am

Registration starts at 8:00 a.m.

RSVP. 4285983
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